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Greater Valley Forge Rhodesian Ridgeback Club
Proudly Presents

A PAT BRUNSTETTER OBEDIENCE SEMINAR
A TRACKING SEMINAR

And

GVFRRC AWARDS/GENERAL MEETING
                                                Saturday, March 10, 2018
GVFRRC proudly presents a day full of lots of learning and fun with your hounds!

We’ll start with a Tracking Seminar with Tom Shar and me.  Both Tom and I have earned multiple tracking titles with Ridgebacks and other breeds.  I just recently became the first person to put a VST and Champion Tracker title on a Ridgeback.  The seminar focuses on attaining a TD title but can address specific questions.  A variety of topics will be discussed including how to start a dog, developing routines, lesson plans to prepare for the TD, how to certify a dog and how to lay track.
We will then move on to an Obedience Seminar with Pat Brunstetter, the first person to put an OTCH on THREE Ridgebacks!  OTCH Connie is the #1 ranked RR in Obedience in 2011, making it her sixth time as the top Ridgeback.  She is also the #1 ranked Lifetime Obedience hound! OTCH GCH Sandie is the only hound currently holding these esteemed titles and went #1 in the Hound Group at The National Obedience invitational the past two years in a row.  OTCH Triple Champion Cello is the first Champion Obedience Hound who is also a Bench Champion and Lure Coursing Champion and has been #1 year end multiple times.  Pat has had great success with her other Ridgebacks too, in obedience as well as on the field and in the ring.  She has had equal success with the many students she has instructed and mentored.  In addition, she is a contributor to the RRCUS ‘The Ridgeback’ magazine.  The Obedience Seminar will be tailored to focus on topics the attendees would like to cover.
Lisa Serad has offered to do CGC testing for anyone interested.  Lisa has been actively involved with her dogs at the Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia for nearly two decades.  We need to know which dog(s) you would like tested by WEDNESDAY, MARCH 7 at 5pm.  Email sfineburg@gmail.com.
DETAILS
	Saturday, March 10th
	LOCATION

	TRACKING SEMINAR                      9a – 11a
OBEDIENCE SEMINAR                   11a – 1p

CGC Testing                                    ongoing
AWARDS CELEBRATION

& GENERAL MEETING                     1:30p on
With Pizza for lunch


	The Oxford K-9 Kollege
Home of Pat Brunstetter & Tom Shar
804 Glen Hope Rd.

Oxford, PA   19363




We can accommodate 10 WORKING TEAMS for Tracking and Obedience.
· Spots will be reserved on a first come basis.  RSVP via email to sfineburg@gmail.com with specific details on what you would like to work on.  Mail your check to Gail James. 
· Working spots available to GVFRRC members only.  If the seminar does not fill we will open it to non-members such as your puppy people, ex-GVFRRC members, friends, etc.
· If you would like to work more than one dog you must sign up for an additional spot(s); each dog is one spot.
· CANCELLATION:  if you get a spot and have to cancel we will gladly fill your spot from the waiting list.  However if we are unable to do this or you have to cancel at the last minute you are responsible for the cost or finding a substitute.
· Cost: $25 each team GVFRRC member: $40 non-member
AUDITORS Welcome.  
· Cost: $10 each GVFRRC member:  $20 non-member.
CGC

· CGC $10 per dog

We will open to the seminar to the public Friday, February 23rd.  If you would like to ensure a spot, act now!  
Email me at sfineburg@gmail.com with your Name, Dog’s Name and what you would like to work on and mail your check made out to GVFRRC to:

Gail James 

10451 Old 22

Kutztown, PA 19530-8547.  

WHAT YOU SHOULD KNOW
· The obedience seminar is being held in a temperature controlled building and is Rain or Shine!   We track in all weather as long as conditions are safe for dogs and handlers.
· Bring plenty of bait.  We recommend soft bait; string cheese, small cut up hot dogs, etc. so your dog doesn’t chew a long time in between working for both tracking and obedience.  In addition for tracking freeze dried turkey or chicken hearts, tripe etc. work well.
· Bring water for your dogs and yourself.

· Bring any equipment you may want to work with, i.e. dumbbell, shorter leash, longer leash, etc.  If you have it, bring a harness and long line.  Don’t worry if you don’t have one.
· Bring your own chair.

· Bring your own crate.

· Dogs must be leashed at all times.  This is a working horse farm.

· Pat and Tom are graciously inviting us to their place; please make sure to pick up after yourselves and your dogs!

· Pizza for lunch.  Let’s plan a pot luck for breakfast and a few sides/desserts for lunch.
Feel free to contact me with any questions!  Thanks.  Sally Fineburg    sfineburg@gmail.com
